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Comments: This project is too much, too fast.  Some aspects of the project may be beneficial, however, others

are not.  Given the fact that the project was brought to the table during the holidays with only a 30 day review

period is unacceptable.  The biggest concern is the broad shotgun approach.  Doing the project in phases with

adequate time for public input would be a better approach.


